Next Meeting: 

 14th October 2009 at 7.30pm

Anniversary Talk “Robert Burns and Astronomy” by Dr Catherine Smith
2009 is being celebrated as the International Year of Astronomy as the 400th anniversary of Galileo’s use of the telescope.  But as importantly it is the 250th anniversary of the return of Halley’s Comet that at last gave measurable support to Newton’s conic sections and calculus approach to modelling astronomical movements.  

In Scotland however the return of Halley’s Comet is being overshadowed by an event four days later - the birth of Robert Burns. 
But these anniversaries do not need to be seen in competition.  As Burns grew up his knowledge of the comet generated his lifetime’s fascination with astronomy, indeed with all aspects of advances in science and emerging technologies.  This can be found in his poetry, and comes through strongly from his letters. 
Building on research I had done for my recently published study “The Stars of Robert Burns” (available from www.circlepublications.com) I have put together a talk “Robert Burns and Astronomy” as an offering for the International Year of Astronomy to celebrate these three anniversaries. 

Yours sincerely 

  

Dr Catherine Smith
